Dear  Student,

          We are pleased to inform you that the Cares Act Committee and the Office of Financial Aid has reviewed your application and we are able to award you $________ in Cares Act Emergency Grant funding.  This is one time, non-renewable grant.  We hope this grant helps you during your time of need. 

The grant will be send directly to you.  If you sign up for the electronic refund process, you will receive your grant sooner.  To sign up log into: https://www.ramapo.edu/student-accounts/direct-deposit/

Please let us know if you have any questions and we will be happy to assist you.
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The Cares Act Committee
